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1 GREENMARKET CAR PARK - NETWORK RAIL - BASIC ASSET PROTECTION 
AGREEMENT (AN288-2005) 

 
Reference is made to Article III of the minute of meeting of Recess Sub-Committee of 11th July 2005. 
 
Part of the Dundee Central Waterfront Development includes the construction of a new multi storey 
car park at Greenmarket with a site boundary adjoining the railway.  Network Rail require Dundee City 
Council to enter into a legal Basic Asset Protection Agreement for them to provide interface activities 
relating to the rail network, health and safety, industry standards, regulations and necessary 
approvals. 
 
This allows Network Rail to recognise the project and recharge Dundee City Council for agreed staff 
costs incurred in providing these services, the estimated cost of which is £5,000.  The Depute Chief 
Executive (Finance) advises that this cost can be met from the provision made in the Capital Plan 
2005-2008 for the Greenmarket Car Park. 
 
The Sub-Committee's authority is requested to enter into the agreement with Network Rail to allow the 
project to progress. 
 
 


